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It’s awesome to be living in a time where coders are referred to as 
the wizards of the future and that our ability to write code is the 
closest thing we have to a super power. Coding is also the new 
global language of this century. In this Partnership with Parents 

session at SDPS, we will explore the relevance of coding and where 
it fits in the scheme of things, what is coding in simple terms, how 
we (as parents) can facilitate coding at home and the benefits of 
coding for our kids. Don't forget your smart phone or tablet. Let's 

have a go ourselves... 
 

This will be an informative and hands on session! Come along and 
join the fun!  

 

Wednesday 23 August 2017 
7 - 8pm  

School Library 
Light supper provided  

 
Please RSVP on 93751133 or via email info@sdps.wa.edu.au 
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